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Henderson	County	Public	Library	Conducting	Technology	
Survey	
HC-2016-3	
Hendersonville,	NC	-	January	11,	2016	
	
	
The	Henderson	County	Public	Library	wants	to	hear	from	you!	From	January	4th,	2016	to	January	22nd,	
2016	the	library	will	be	conducting	an	online	survey	to	find	out	how	our	patrons	use	the	library’s	
computers	and	Internet	connection	and	how	this	service	has	made	a	positive	impact	on	their	lives.	This	
information	will	help	the	library	improve	its	technology	services	and	communicate	the	value	of	
providing	free	access	to	computers	and	the	Internet	within	the	community.	The	Impact	Survey	is	
anonymous,	available	in	English	and	Spanish,	and	takes	10-15	minutes	to	complete.	The	survey	is	
confidential	and	does	not	collect	any	personally	identifiable	information.	
 
Please	support	the	library	and	help	us	improve	our	services.	If	you	have	ever	used	the	computers	or	
Internet	service	at	any	of	our	6	county	libraries	please	go	to	the	library	website	
www.henderson.lib.nc.us	to	fill	out	the	survey	or	access	it	from	one	of	the	library’s	public	access	
computers.	
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